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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Miranda Colson  

Address 
8435 Wedding Drive 
Welcome, Md 20693 

Phone 

Email 
Mcolson0917@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Masks should be made optional for the public. If someone thinks they help then by all means wear a mask if it makes you feel that it 
gives you protection and maybe peace of mind. However, it is my God given belief that we should not cover our face. We are made 
in the image of God. We also have been given an immune system by our Lord. I am especially upset that school aged children are 
being made to cover their faces. It is very important for child development for children to see the faces of those around them. I 
believe this will be detrimental for our children. It's simple really, if masks are made optional then those who want to wear one can 
and those who don't want to cover their face can go around smiling and breathing fresh air and thanking their Maker that he got 
ahold of the hearts of those in charge of making this decision for the people. Thank you for your time. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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